
 

 
Information and Communication Technology for All Club 

(ICT for All Club) 

P.O. Box 2, Ratchatewi, Bangkok, 10401 THAILAND 
 
 
August 27, 2016 
 

H.E. Mr. Francesco Saverio Nisio 
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary 

The Embassy of Italy 
Chancery: CRC Tower, 40th Floor, All Seasons Place,  
87 Wireless Road, Lumpini, Bangkok 10330  

Tel: 0 2250 4970 Fax: 0 2250 4985 
E-mail: ambasciata.bangkok@esteri.it 

Website: www.ambbangkok.esteri.it 
 
 

Dear  Mr. Francesco Saverio Nisio  Ambassador: 
 

On behalf of the Information and Communication Technology for All Club, we are deeply 
saddened by the impact of the powerful earthquakes that hits Italy. Please extend our heartfelt 
condolences to those who have experienced losses, as well as to their loved ones, who have 

endured unexpected hardship.   
 

We do hope your country will be recovered from this tragic natural disaster as soon as 
possible and please know Italian people are not alone during these difficult days.   
 

 
Our thoughts are with you.   

 
Yours sincerely,   
 

 
 
Thossaphol NORATUS 

President of the ICT for All Club,  
Kingdom of Thailand 

 


